
             
      

          

 

May 13, 2019  

 

 

To:   Budget & Finance Committee  

 

From:   Patrick A. Duhaney, City Manager   

 

Subject:  Presentation on Safe Places Cincy: Implementation Update  

 

              

Attached is the Health Department’s presentation on Safe Places Cincy: Implementation 

Update.  

 

Attachment 

 

cc:    Melba R. Moore, MS, CPHA, Health Commissioner  


